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August 23, 2021 
  
Dear School Community: 
  
We are looking forward to seeing all our preschool students Tuesday, September 
7th for the opening of school. Here is some important information:   
  

• Parent letters will be going to homes the week of August 23rd for details on 
preschool orientation at the various early childhood centers.  The letter 
will provide information for you to attend in person to meet the teacher and 
see the classroom on September 1, 2021. All transportation questions will 
be answered at the orientation meeting.  

• All students will be required to wear masks while in school and on buses. 

• If your child is not feeling well, please do not send him/her to school. 

• Please send your child to school with a water bottle. Within the first few 
weeks of school, your child will be provided with a refillable water bottle. 

• Our school day is 8:00am-2:30pm. 
  
By now, you should have received additional information in a letter sent by Dr. 
Roman on Friday, August 20, 2021. If you have not yet reviewed that letter, 
please take the time to read it on our district website at www.paps.net.  
 
We will continue to provide updated information as available. 
  
Continue to enjoy the summer and we will see you in person soon. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Susan Roque 
Principal  
 

http://www.paps.net/

